
Allocation Statement for Bannerman Road Community 
Academy - September 2023   

  
Second Round Allocation   
   
As at 22nd May 2023, 4 places became available for reallocation. At this point there 
were 7 pupils on the Waiting List. The school’s published admissions criteria was 
applied and the places offered to the following pupils:   
   
1. Children in the care of the Local Authority or who were previously in Care but 

immediately after being in Care became subject to an adoption order, child 
arrangement order or special guardianship order. (0 places)   

   
2. Those children with siblings already at Bannerman Road Community Academy 

and who will still be there in September 2023. (1 place)    
  
3.  Those children living closest to Bannerman Road Community Academy as 

measured in a direct line from the home address to the school. (3 places) The 
furthest distance offered a place in this category was 0.760 km  

  
 


